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Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To introduce a briefing on the latest position with provision of service at the Whyburn Medical 

Practice.   
 

Information  
 
2. Members will recall that the previous providers handed their contract back to the 

commissioners, which resulted in an exercise to identify a new provider. From 1st June 2019, 
the new provider has been Primary Care Integrated Services (PICS). Patients have been 
reassured that it will be ‘business as usual’ and services will operate as normal. While some 
staff changes are anticipated, the majority of staff will remain the same. 
 

3. Dr James Hopkinson, Clinical Lead for the Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) and Stewart 
Newman, Deputy Locality Director – Nottingham North and East, Greater Nottingham 
Commissioning Partnership will attend the Health Scrutiny Committee to brief Members and 
answer questions as necessary. 

 
4. A written briefing from the CGG is attached as an appendix to this report. 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Consider and comment on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedule further consideration, as necessary. 

 
 
Councillor Keith Girling 
Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Martin Gately – 0115 977 2826 
 



 
 
Background Papers 
 
Nil 
 
Electoral Division(s) and Member(s) Affected 
 
All 
 


